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Back to School Night
Thursday, September 19, 2024

6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well! We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Back to
School Night. This will be a wonderful opportunity to meet your child's teacher, and learn more
about their daily schedule, classroom expectations, curriculum, and the exciting activities
planned for the year ahead!

Event Details:

● Date: Thursday, September 19, 2024
● Time: 6:00-8:00 p.m.
● Location: The evening will begin in the HBS Gymnasium at 6:00 p.m. for a brief

introduction from Dr. Moss. Once that concludes, you will proceed to your child’s
homeroom to begin teacher presentations and receive the schedule that will be followed
for the remainder of the evening.

● Specials: After homeroom presentations, you will have time to visit our Special
Education, Art, Music, Physical Education, Innovation & Design, Intervention, Band,
Library, G&T, Discover, and Spanish teachers. This will take place in the HBS cafeteria
from 7:30-8:00 p.m.

● Book Fair: The Book Fair will be open from 7:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Only parents and guardians should attend Back to School Night. The program is not geared
toward students, but we hope that you share with your students what you have learned this
evening with them! We highly encourage your attendance, as this will set the tone for a strong
home-school partnership. Your support is crucial to helping your child thrive academically,
emotionally, and socially.

We look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night on Thursday, September 19, 2024!

Sincerely,

Dr. Jonathan T. Moss
Principal, Holland Brook School
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